
Date: 11th October 2021

South Holland District Council
Via email only

Warren Peppard
Head of Development Management
Lincolnshire County Council
County Offices
Newland
Lincoln LN1 1YL
Tel: 01522 782070
HighwaysSUDsSupport@lincolnshire.gov.uk

Dear Sir/Madam

Planning Application Reference: H06-0960-21
Proposal: Proposed glasshouse containing hydrophonic growing system,
glasshouse annex containing seeding & germination processes, main pack building,
admin & welfare building, main plant room, external roads & hardstandings and
landscaping.
Location: Norfolk House Farm, Main Road, Gedney Drove End, Spalding, PE12 9PB

With reference to the above planning application which was passed to the Local
Highway and Lead Local Flood Authority for consultation on 20 September 2021, I
wish to inform you that an extension to the consultation period is requested to
enable us to provide a substantive response.

The requested deadline for consultation is 1st November 2021.

It is assumed, unless we do hear from you, that this request is acceptable.

Should you wish to discuss this matter, do not hesitate to contact the officer dealing
with this matter.

Yours faithfully

Dean Whitehead

for Warren Peppard
Head of Development Management
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